
Louis Healy
8 Willsbrook
Broadale, Douglas, Cork.
(083) 340 6076
louishealy781@gmail.coom

February 16th 2024.

Dear Sir or Madam,

My name is Louis Healy, and I am a second year Law Student in the

International Programme in University College Cork. I was first notified of this

internship’s existence via word of mouth.

To represent ByrneWallace would be an honor, and a privilege that I believe

will only benefit me for the rest of my working career. I have heard all about

the wonderful ethos present in the workplace and I desire only to add to such

an environment.

I believe that I possess multiple leadership and personable qualities, proof of

which you will find in my resume, that will be invaluable to the company.

Having been both the manager, as well as a player, of countless teams, I

believe that I possess the appropriate qualities that will truly and utterly

contribute to the continued success of this company.

To be part of ByrneWallace would be incredible, and something I have only

dreamt of.

Should there be anything I can do to help, please do not hesitate to contact

me with the above information.

Kindest Regards,

Louis Healy.


